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Cloncurry Shire Council wish to advise that works impacting Perkins Street have 

been extended. The street will remain closed until 6pm on Thursday, 21 July 2022. 

 

Cloncurry Shire Council would like to advise that there is changed road conditions along 

Perkins Street for the next 7 days.  

 

Council has engaged contractors to undertake the civil work components as part of the 

Perkins Street Housing Development Project. Part of these works involve the installation 

of stormwater service infrastructure across Perkins Street. 

 

To safeguard both the public and contractors while these services are being installed, 

Council will be closing a section of Perkins Street, from 11- 21 July 2022. Part of Perkins 

Street, adjacent to the Perkins Street Subdivision (refer to Figure 1), will have both lanes 

closed. 

 

We kindly thank you for your patience and understanding during these works. Should 

you have any questions or concerns in respect of this matter please contact the Project 

Manager, Marc De Tert, at the Council at this office. 

 

Philip Keirle 

Chief Executive Officer 

19/07/2022 

Figure 1: Perkins Street Road Closure 
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